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Friends in Christ,

The end of the academic year often signals big transitions for
our congregation.  This issue of the eEagle honors people on
the move.  We extend heartfelt congratulations and best wishes
to our families that are moving up and moving on. 

Communicants, Erin and Alan Lamb are moving to Colorado this
month.  We will celebrate their ministry among us at Coffee
Hour following the 10:30 service on Sunday, June 14.

We pray that God surrounds all our graduates with His loving
care, protects them from every danger, and brings them in
safety to their journey's end, through Jesus Christ our
Lord. Amen.

Father Rich+
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Carrie D’Aprix
Carrie has been a long-time acolyte at St. John’s and she recently has served

as a lector.  Many of you remember Carrie helping her dad cook the parish
breakfasts each month.  Carrie’s parents are David D’Aprix and Sara D’Aprix. 
Carrie is graduating from Ithaca High School this June.  She will be attending

Tompkins County Community College as a freshman in the fall.

The Lamb's
Erin is graduating with her PhD in Applied Physics from Cornell University.  She has
accepted a research position with an optical physics group at the National Institute of
Standards and Technology in Boulder, Colorado.  Their primary area of research is
currently Frequency Combs..  Alan, who has been a long time member of St. John's
Chancel Choir, will continue his programming job with Ithaca-based Envisage
Information Systems and will work remotely from Boulder.  Alan and Erin will be
moving to Boulder mid-June, and  will be their last Sunday at St. John's.  
"We will miss St. John's greatly, it is where we met and where we got married.  There
are many people here who have enriched our lives, but we hope to come back and
visit from time to time and we are excited for the new beginnings ahead of us."

June 14th



Alexander Babiak  
Sasha has been a member of St. John’s

Chancel Choir this past year.  The son of Wendy
and Brian Babiak, Sasha graduated from Ithaca

High School in 2014.   This fall he will be
entering Stony Brook University in Stony Brook,
New York on Long Island as a freshman.  Sasha

is planning to major in linguistics.
 

 

Jennifer and Clayton Roach have
been active at St. John's while
Clayton studied in the Baker
Program in Real Estate at Cornell
University.  He has accepted a
position with a Toledo-based
medical group. The Roach's moved
June 2.

 
INSTRUMENTS IN WORSHIP

 
A lot of serious practicing has taken place in parish homes this spring, as many



 
A lot of serious practicing has taken place in parish homes this spring, as many
students prepared for school orchestra or band concerts, as well as
the NYSSMA Festivals.  It is a wonderful gift to share that music with our
church family as an offering in worship.  Many thanks to Carrie D'Aprix, Robin
Steuteville, and Aiden Tatusko for playing some of our service preludes this
spring.  Other students are scheduled for upcoming weeks.  Many more would
be welcome to participate through June, July and August.  We offer an
encouraging and supportive environment for young instrumentalists -- plus a
beautiful setting in a lovely accoustic!  Adult instrumentalists are also welcome
to contribute.  For more information please contact Karen Hindenlang, Director
of Music, through the church office.
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